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City of Cincinnati

David S. Mann

October 19, 2020

MOTION

WE MOVE that the City administration, in light of a recent fatality on Langdon Farm Road,
immediately work with Pleasant Ridge Neighborhood representatives to develop a plan to
remedy the documented safety issues along this heavily travelled road.

Councilmember David Mann

statement:

The Pleasant Ridge Community Council (PRCC) has submitted lane re-striping plans for
Langdon Farm Road to change the now 4-lane road to 2; this in effect is a "road diet" that
has proven effective in speed calming.

The City Department of Transportation has pcheduled a renovation of Langdon Farm Road
for 2022 that will include some restriping and other safety improvements. However,
measures, even temporary, have to be put in place now to prevent more fatalities until full
renovation can take place.
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